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INTERNATIONAL DINNER - MAY 18, 1999
[10926] April 22, 1999 TO: INTERNATIONAL COMMITTEE No. 17-99 RE: INTERNATIONAL
DINNER - MAY 18, 1999
______________________________________________________________________________ Please note
that the International dinner will take place on Tuesday, May 18, the night before the
International Committee meeting. The dinner will be held at 7:00 p.m. (cocktails beginning
at 6:30) at the DC Coast Restaurant located at 1401 K St., NW, Washington, DC. Attached is
another copy of the notice of the May 19, 1999 meeting and the response form. If you have
not already done so, please complete and return the response form by May 10, 1999. Mary
S. Podesta Senior Counsel
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